
Information Item 
 

Date: June 9, 2025 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: Sharon Wojda, Assistant City Manager 

Subject: 
Information pertaining to accrual rates for city employees 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Service Excellence  

Strategic Objective: N/A 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

This Council presentation will be an informational update as follow up to the April 14 and 

May 12 General Government Committee meetings related to sick and vacation accrual rates 

for City employees.  

 

Staff originally planned to present amendments to the Personnel Resolution at this meeting in 

advance of formal adoption by Council on June 16th. Given that past meetings were only held 

at the Committee level, staff is recommending an informational update to the Committee of 

the Whole, with related personnel resolution changes to be presented when Council meetings 

resume in August 2025. 

 


